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Term 2 Core Value:  Respect 
School Rule:  Do Your Best 

Respectful Relationships Focus:  Ask for help and assistance in a polite way 
 

Dear Parents 
 

This week, five of our Year 6 students attended the 'Mathematics Challenge', facilitated by the Australian 
Mathematics Trust. Sophie L, Imogen B, Ava J, Matilda P and Luc D went to Sacred Heart Mona Vale earlier this 
week to begin a course centred on mathematical challenge. They will have two follow up sessions, where they 
work through some extremely complex and challenging problems. These lovely Year 6 students represented our 
school so well and show tenacity, growth mindset and excellent communication skills, which makes them 
wonderful ambassadors for St Joseph's. 
 
Over the past few weeks I have been conducting interviews for Kinder 2019. It is such a joy meeting our future 
St Joseph’s students and their families; some new and some already at our school. One of the overwhelming 
responses I have heard from the families is the feeling of community at our school and the values that we live and 
espouse. Many have also talked about knowing students from St Joseph’s and what beautiful caring and 
well-mannered students they are, and that this is exactly what they want for their children. It is so gratifying to 
know that our beautiful students are demonstrating these values at school and in the wider community. 
 
This was also demonstrated this week we received an email from a St Lucy’s family full of appreciation for her 
buddy.  

‘Rose giving so generously of herself and her time to play with our child was not just a fun play, but modelled some of 
the skills she is working toward… She's a little guardian angel for our daughter and we feel very blessed about the role 
she is playing in her life, along with our thanks to the school for facilitating the Buddy program.’  

 
All the Year 5 buddies to our St Lucy’s children show patience, kindness, acceptance and great love for them. We 
really are so lucky to have the St Lucy’s students and families in our community. It is one of the many things that 
makes our school such a special place to be. 
 
This is my last newsletter as Acting Principal. Virginia Outred will return from next week and take back the realms 
as the ‘real’ (not acting!), Principal! I’d like to take this opportunity to thank the entire St Joseph’s community – 
students, teachers and parents, for their support over the last five weeks. 
 
I would especially like to thank Mrs Kerrie Andrews who has organised me beautifully, and Mrs Cathy Gualtieri, 
who has supported me in leadership. 
 
I’m looking forward to seeing you on Friday evening at our annual school disco – with my dancing shoes on! 
 
Key dates for term 2 

 11 June    Queen’s Birthday (public holiday) 

 13 June    P&F General Meeting 
 
Warm regards 

  B. Paul 
Brenda Paul  
Acting Principal 

School Communication 
Link:  School Website, Calendar and Term Dates 
Link: St Joseph’s School App 
Link:  Qkr App payments, canteen orders 

 

https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/dsp-default.cfm?loadref=185
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/187/p/
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/186/p/
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Religious Education News 
 
First Holy Communion 
Over the next three weekends the children from our school will be making their First 
Communion. We ask you to keep the following children in your prayers: 
 
Alicia L Nathan L Sonny Z Yasmin B Luke B 
Kaden S Jack M Michael M Ethan M Bianca H 
Emma L Sophie L Stella P Imogen F Sophie B 
Emily L Ruby L Daniel P Charlie S 
 
Confirmation Preparation 
If your child is in Year 2 or above and has been baptised they are now eligible to commence the next step in the 
Sacramental program.  Enrolments have now opened and information can be found on the parish website.  
 
Fr Rex Farewell and Parish Family Mass 
Our next Parish Family mass will be held on Sunday 24th June at the 9:30am mass. This will also be Fr Rex’s 
Farewell Mass and all families are invited to come along and take part in this celebration. If you are able to attend 
please fill in the google form, link below. 
https://goo.gl/forms/VVMw55pvqraABDrl1  
 
Catherine Gualtieri - Religious Education Coordinator 
 
PARISH WEEKLY BULLETIN to view click here 
ALPHA AT THE LAKES website link here 
 

Messages from the office 
 
Morning Kiss & Drop – Church Driveway 
We currently only have a volunteer supervisor for Kiss & Drop in the church driveway on 
Monday and Tuesday mornings.  If you would like to add your name to our roster, please 
contact Kerrie in the office. 
 
Uniform Change Over – Summer/Winter 
A reminder that all students should now be wearing complete Winter uniform for the 
remainder of Term 2 and into Term 3.  
 
Girls Winter Uniform Boys Winter Uniform Sports Uniform in Winter – Girls and Boys 

 Winter tunic 

 Sky Blue long sleeve blouse (peter pan collar) 

 Tie tab (winter tunic fabric) 

 Grey stockings or grey knee-hi socks 

 Black school shoes 

 School hat and jacket 

 Grey long trousers 

 School Blue long sleeve shirt 

 Tie (winter tunic fabric) 

 Grey stripe socks 

 Black school shoes 

 School hat and jacket 

 Blue sports shirt (LONG or SHORT sleeve) 

 Royal Blue shorts, skort or tracksuit pants 

 White runners 

 School hat and jacket 

 
School Fees 
To assist families keep up to date with payment of school fees, instalment dates for Term 2 are: 
Standard Instalments: Second payment was due 4 May, final payment due 27 July 
Monthly Instalments: Payments are due on the 15

th
 of each month, 15 May, June and July 

Fortnightly Instalments: Payments due 4, 18 May, 1, 15, 29 June, 13 July 
Weekly Instalments: Payments due 4, 11, 18, 25 May, 1, 8, 15, 22, 29 June, 6, 13, 20 July 

 
A complete listing of all instalment dates for 2018 can be found on our school website here. 

https://goo.gl/forms/VVMw55pvqraABDrl1
http://www.bulletin.lakesparish.org.au/
https://sites.google.com/a/lakesparish.org.au/alpha/
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/_uploads/ppage/files/2018%20School%20Fees%20instalment%20schedules%20and%20payment%20due%20dates.pdf
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P&F News 
 
School Disco – Tomorrow Night! 
This year in the interest of cutting down on waste and particularly 
plastic, the P&F will not be supplying a bottle of water to everyone. 
We would instead request that everyone bring their own water 
bottles from home - a refill water station will be available as required.  
 
Parents are welcome to stay and watch during the disco. 
Qkr purchasing closes at 3pm today. 
 
P&F General Meeting 
The next P&F General Meeting is on 13th June. Please keep this date 
free and if you would like to raise any matters, now is the time to let 
us know - please email me at pageinoz@gmail.com.  
 
Fun Fair ~ Saturday 27 October ~ see detailed “Fun Fair Newsletter”  
Poster Competition 
Please hand completed poster entries in to the school office. 
 
Sponsorship 
The Fun Fair committee are still looking for sponsorships for the fun fair. If your or a family business would like to 
support our school, please contact sam@exhibitionco.com.au or call 0425 296 906.  Information and costing 
documents can be found on our school website here. 
 
Fun Fair Important Dates 

 Poster Competition closes - 15th June 

 Poster Competition winner - 27th June 

 Wed 1st Aug - start of early bird sale 

 Wed 26th Sept - end of early bird sale 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Sam Mancell 0425 296 906 - sam@exhibitionco.com.au  
 

2018 | 2019 Entertainment Book 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Last year’s 2017 | 2018 Entertainment Membership expires on 1 June 2018. Please continue supporting our 
fundraising by purchasing the 2018 | 2019 Entertainment Membership from us today. Hundreds of great value 
offers are ready for your enjoyment, while also helping our fundraising! 
 
Discover thousands of valuable 2-for-1 offers and Up to 50% OFF for many of the best restaurants, cafés, arts, 
attractions, hotels, travel, shopping and much more – choose the style of Membership that suits you the best...  

 The traditional Entertainment™ Book Membership. 

 The Entertainment™ Digital Membership for your smartphone! 

  
Questions?  Contact Mark Page via the P&F – joeyspandf@gmail.com  

ORDER ONLINE HERE 

mailto:pageinoz@gmail.com
mailto:sam@exhibitionco.com.au
https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/175/p/
mailto:sam@exhibitionco.com.au
mailto:joeyspandf@gmail.com
https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/200j106
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Canteen Roster 
 
Canteen roster for the remainder of Term 2, and Term 3.  Please contact Donita if you are able to assist:   
donita.kerin8@gmail.com  
 

DATE MONDAYS  DATE FRIDAYS THIRD WORKER / FRIDAYS 

28-May Lesha Evans 1-Jun Lucy Jessup  

28-May Kelly Casey 1-Jun Nichole Cook  

4-Jun Kelly Therkelsen 8-Jun Lucy Jessup  

4-Jun Need Volunteer 8-Jun Need Volunteer  

11-Jun Queen's Birthday (Public Holiday) 15-Jun Need Experienced Volunteer  

11-Jun Queen's Birthday (Public Holiday) 15-Jun Need Volunteer  

18-Jun Jodie Petersen 22-Jun Need Experienced Volunteer  

18-Jun Need Volunteer 22-Jun Need Volunteer  

25-Jun Need Experienced Volunteer 29-Jun Naomi Ljubic/Jacqui K  

25-Jun Need Volunteer 29-Jun Cath Strbik/Sarah Ewing-Reid  

2-Jul Need Experienced Volunteer 6-Jul Need Experienced Volunteer  

2-Jul Need Volunteer 6-Jul Need Volunteer  

TERM 3     

23-Jul Jodie Petersen 27-Jul Cath Strbik/Sarah Reid  

23-Jul Vanessa Brentnall 27-Jul Naomi Ljubic/Jacqui K  

30-Jul Kelly Therkelsen 3-Aug Athletics Carnival  

30-Jul Justine Cattle 3-Aug Athletics Carnival  

6-Aug Belinda Bradley 10-Aug Yvette, MG  

6-Aug Sam Petersen 10-Aug Nichole Cook  

13-Aug Lesha Evans 17-Aug Prue Picello Vanessa Brentall 

13-Aug Kelly Casey 17-Aug Kirrily Coyle  

20-Aug Need Experienced Volunteer 24-Aug Lucy Jessup Regina Wilkinson 

20-Aug Need Volunteer 24-Aug Bridget Tysoe  

27-Aug Need Experienced Volunteer 31-Aug Need Experienced Volunteer  

27-Aug Need Volunteer 31-Aug Need Volunteer  

3-Sep Need Experienced Volunteer 7-Sep Need Experienced Volunteer  

3-Sep Need Volunteer 7-Sep Need Volunteer  

10-Sep Need Experienced Volunteer 14-Sep Need Experienced Volunteer  

10-Sep Need Volunteer 14-Sep Need Volunteer  

17-Sep Need Experienced Volunteer 21-Sep Naomi Ljubic/Jacqui K  

17-Sep Need Volunteer 21-Sep Cath Strbik/Sarah Ewing-Reid  

24-Sep Need Experienced Volunteer 28-Sep Need Experienced Volunteer  

24-Sep Need Volunteer 28-Sep Need Volunteer  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community, Respect, Compassion, Stewardship 
 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 
108 Ocean Street Narrabeen NSW 2101 

Office: 9913 3766       Fax: 02 9970 7626 
sjn@dbb.catholic.edu.au       www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au 

 

mailto:donita.kerin8@gmail.com


2018 FUN FAIR NEWSLETTER 
 

 

Welcome to the 1st 2018 ST Josephs Fun Fair Newsletter. We are all looking forward to another exciting Fun 

Fair this year  - Please save the date – Saturday 27th October. The theme this year will be focused around 

Halloween and we have organised many exciting spaces. Don’t forget to invite your family and friends! We 

also welcome the local & extended community to participate. 

 

Areas we need still need support with: 

Haunted House – volunteers for roster & help with set up 

Halloween Decorations – fun pieces that can be donated  

Sponsorship’s (or a donation) – any monetary amount helps! 

Entertainment – support co-ordinator role 

Class areas & BBQ – volunteers for roster 

MC – this can be a shared role 

 

Class Areas 

 Kindy - Bookacino/Kids Flea market  

 Year 1 - Hair/Tatoo stall 

 Year 2 - Gelato/Slushy stall 

 Year 3 - Kids Craft stall  

 Year 4 - Trick or Treat Alley  

 Year 5 - Wheel of Fortune  

 Year 6 - Cake & Lolly stall  

 

Note: 

 Stall Holder Applications - Now Open  

 Dance groups – Now Open (via Brenda Paul) 

 Poster Competition – Now Open - to all Students 

 

  

Donations 

Lifestyle Chiro Warriewood     Pittwater Sports Centre     Lhimani Resturant Narrabeen     Dee Why RSL     Woolwoorths Narrabeen     

 Thrive Gym Narrabeen     Pro Kyaks Narrabeen     Elanora Heights Newsagency     Captain Cook Cruises Australian Museum 

 

    

Volunteers pls note: Every volunteering parent/grandparent/friend at the school must complete a Volunteer Declaration 

form. It can be found on our school website (News & Events tab, Forms & Links sub-tab). Please attend the school office 

with their form and their Drivers Licence for front desk to sight as identification. 

Fun Fair Contact:  Sam Mancell 

sam@exhibitionco.com.au  0425 296 906 

Sponsor Acknowledgments 

 

Major Sponsors 

 

Mckenzie Conveyancing & Legal 

 

Plateau Fine Quality Meats 
 

 

Sponsors 

 

Katie Page Personal Training 

 

 

 

https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/_uploads/ppage/files/Declaration%20Form%20-%20WWCC.pdf
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